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CHAPTERXCIX.

[THE LAW ABQTJT THE MANNER OF GIVING EVIDENCEAND AGAINST SUCH
AS LIE IN CONVERSATION.

[SectionI.] Be it enactedbytheProprietaryandGovernor,by
andwith the adviceandconsentof thefreemenof this Province
andTerritoriesin GeneralAssemblymet, andby theauthority
of the same,That all witnessescomingor calledto testify their
knowledgein or to any matteror thing in anycourt or before
any lawful authority within the said province or territories,
maytheregive or deliver in their evidenceby solemnlypromis-
ing to speak the truth, the whole truth and nothing but the
truth, to the matteror thing in question;and in caseany per-
sonso calledto givein their evidenceshallafterwardsbe con.
victedof willful falsehood,suchpersonshallsufferandundergo
suchdamageor penaltyas the personor personsagainstwhom
he or she borefalsewitnessdid or should undergo,and shall
also makesatisfactionto the party wronged,andbe publicly
exposedfor ‘a falsewitn~~s,neverto be creditedagainin any
court or beforeany magistratein the saidprovinceandterri-
tories; andwhosoevershall be convictedof lying in conversa-
tion shall for every such offense pay half-a-crown, or suffer
threedays’ imprisonmentin the I-louse of Correction,at hard
labor.]

PassedNovember27, 1700~repealedby the Queenin Council, Febru-
ary 7, 1705-6. SeeAppendix I, Section II.


